
Novwmbwe 26, 1936 . 

The meeting was called to order by the pastor, and Mr. Lentx 

led in the opening prPyer. The minutes were read and approved. 

A. report was called for on our representation at t he Memphis 

~oung People's Conference; and it was rep -i rted that the delegates 

had been selected -- Alline Porter and Gerald Cooper -- but that 

the money had not yet been gotten. This matter was left up to 

the general superintendent to look after. 

Two teachers were elected. at this time: Mr. John Woodward 

for the Intermediate Depertment, and Miss Jones for the 

Nursery Department. 

The question of the program for the Christmas season w s then 

taken up. The pastor reported that it had already been arranged 

for the Young Peoppe 1 s Department to give a Christmas play at the 

church service on Sunday night, December 15. After some discus­

sion it was d~cided to have a. Christmas Fa.mily Night on December 

22 for the white gift service. A committee composed of Prof. 

Godard, Mrs. Allison, Mr. Allen, and Mr. Smith was appointed to 

work out the details. 

Some discussion was held concerning courses for the Young 

People's Department for the next auerter, with a consideration 

for regrouping and using the same courses as have been offered 

the past quarter. Prof. Wilson agreed to take it up with the 

young people themselves and see what could be best arranged. 

The possibility of holding a Church Night at least occasion­

ally was again brought to the front, and it was suggested the.t 

we try to work out something of the kind during the ·month of 

January. It was decided to take the matter up with the Boa.rd of 

Stewards and the Adult Division, and a committee composed of 

Prof. Wilson, Mr. Lentz, a.nd the pastor was appointed to try tx:> 







work out something definite. 

There being no further business the meeting was adjourned. 

Those present were: Mr. Smith, Mr. Holton, Prof. Wilson, 

Mr. Allen, Mr. Lentz, Mrs. Allison, and Reba Cousins. 


